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   Outline  
The   Commission   requested   a   verbal   update   on   A   Level   and   GCSE   exam   results   for  
the   summer   of   2020.   In   particular,   the   Commission   sought   further   information:  
-   As   to   how   local   children   in   years   11   and   13   have   been   affected   with   particular  
reference   to   disadvantaged   groups;  
-   The   range   of   advice   and   support   available   to   help   children   navigate   post   16   and  
post   18   options;  
-   An   assessment   of   the   capacity   of   local   post   16/18   options   to   meet   local   needs.  
 
● Annie   Gammon,   Director   of   Education  
● Anton   Francic,   Principal   Secondary   Adviser  
 
 
 
Background  
Awarding   GCSE,   A   and   AS   Level   exams   in   summer   of   2020    Ofqual   13th   August  
2020  
 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/909035/6656-2_-_Executive_summary.pdf

